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Tarras Talk is sponsored by: TARRAS RURAL WOMEN

Tarras Talk

Tell us what the special things are about Tarras – what you value and want to remain; what you think 
should change; and what you want Tarras to be known for in the future..

Use the QR code 
to go directly to 
the survey! Or 
Browse to the 
link below, or you 
can pop into the 
Store and get a 
paper copy

It's time to update the Tarras Community Plan! 
Did you know the last Tarras Community Plan was developed in 2007 - that is 
nearly 15 years ago!

The CODC is working with the Tarras Community to find out what we value about 
where we live, what we love, what we want for our community and what we see 
for the future of Tarras.

Please take a few minutes to go to the website 
www.surveymonkey.com/r/tarrasvaluessurvey, or click on the QR code below.  If 
you prefer the pen and paper method, you can also pick up a survey at the Tarras 
Country Store, fill it in and drop it into the box when you are done.  The survey 
will be closing soon and it’s important for as many people to give feedback as 
possible - Make sure you have your say!
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Creating Unique Learning Experiences. 
 Community, Curiosity, Diversity, Sustainability

Hapori, Mahira, Kanorau, Whakauka

Covid-19 : If you are entering the Tarras School building it is a requirement to scan the 
Covid-19 tracker QR code, located at all entrance points, or sign in using our paper 

registers.  This is a requirement and will assist with contract tracing if necessary.  We 
thank you for your compliance

Search Tarras School

  Start of Term 1 : Wednesday 2nd February 2022

Tarras School staff are looking forward to welcoming all students back on site to start another school year of fun 
and learning.  There will be some new restrictions in place for students and staff due to the covid red level 
requirements and these will be shared with parents before the start of school.  Anyone visiting the school site will 
be required to wear a mask and ensure they are following the scan in and sanitise routine. 

The school produce stand will start ramping up from now - potatoes, courgettes, carrots, plums and apples will 
be available.  Check the stall whenever you go past and support the schools fundraising efforts.  If you have an 
excess of produce, be sure to add it to our stall to support the school.  If you don’t need anything be sure to tell 
your friends who are travelling though to check it out.

Swimming pool keys will still be available to purchase from 2nd February - this will give you access until the pool 
closes at Easter.   Keys have sold incredibly well this year and it is great to see so many people using this 
resource.  Funding is being sought to repaint the pool and do some other jobs around it to ensure the facility is 
available for use for years to come.  Thank you to Liz who has been testing the pool over the holidays to ensure it 
is chemically balanced for all the users.

We welcome Angus and Holly Macdonald and their family to the start of their school adventure - all staff look 
forward to watching you grow and learn.  The school year starts with a roll of 15 students, 10 in our Year 1 - 3 
class and 5 in our Year 4 - 6 class.  If you have a 4 year old at home who would like to see what school is about, 
contact principal@tarras.school.nz to find out about school visits.  We are also happy for students to join us at 
any point on their school journey between Years 0 and 8.

Nga Mihi

Rachelle

Tarras Country Cafe

Tarras Country Cafe is open every day and cooking our 

full menu as takeaway. You don’t need any pass, we are 

serving all.

Feel free to phone ahead 4452821 or just pop in.

We have been blown away with the love and support of 

this amazing community.

Thank you 🙏♥  Emily & Pete.

Book Club
Saturday 5th February  at 12pm  hosted 
by Marly @ 76B Golf Course Road 
Wanaka.

Phone: 0212026348

Congratulations to Chris and Donna Goddard on the birth of their first grandchild 
Scarlett Grace on the 21st Jan. 

Please let us know if you would like a birthday, event or announcement celebrated here! tarrastalk@gmail.com  

 

Announcements

Tarras Classified!
______________________________
Responsible, motivated-for-pocket-money, 14 
year old keen for odd jobs, gardening, cleaning, 
animal minding, etc. Please text or ring 
0220974596 and Celeste will cheerfully chat 
about your needs!

_____________________________

GARDEN ING

Person to do seasonal shrub pruning and general garden 
maintenance 

Please reply to Spin at Nine Mile

Ph 4452885

M  0272763896

TARRAS RURAL WOMEN

 Meeting for February will be:

A Walk, Wine tasting, & Lunch at 
Bannockburn

 10:30am. Wednesday, 16th February

Park & Meet: to be advised via email

Tarras Golf Club News!

Golf-Tarras Golf Club 68th AGM will be held at the 
Tarras Hall on Wednesday 9th February, 7pm.   
Apologies to Wayne Bosley 021816332, thankyou
_____________________________________

Situation Vacant - Secretary of the Tarras Golf Club.  
After 10 years our Secretary has resigned.  Main 
tasks include but are not limited to......

*Bookkeeping (Xero based, knowledge an 
advantage)

*Cash Flow/ Accounts  preparation & liaise with our 
Accountant

*Membership inquiries & subscriptions

*Banking

*Preparation of Meetings & minute taking (max 6 
per year)

*Knowledge of golf is an advantage but not 
essential.  Training provided

*Must be self-employed.  Hourly rate

*Please phone our President, Wayne Bosley 021 
816332 if interested.
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